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Wednesday 26th July 
Parents Club Meeting 
7.30pm College Library 

 

Friday 30th July 
School Social and Formal 

 
 

Wednesday 2nd August 
Meningococcal Immunisa-

tions 

 
 

Wednesday 9th August 
School Council Meeting 

 
Monday 14th August 
Hopetoun Cluster Day 

 

 
Monday 21st August 

Year 10 Snow Trip Bogong 
Year 11 Melbourne Camp 

 
 

Friday 1st September 
Junior Cluster Athsð

Rainbow 

Hopetoun P-12 College 

Phone 5083 3203        Fax 5083 3016                Email: hopetoun.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Hopetoun P-12 College is a Child Safe School 

 

 

 

WINTER  

WONDERLAND/ MASQUERADE  

FORMAL  

 

28th July 2017  

Primary:  5:30pm ñ7:30pm  

WEAR A MASK AND  

YOUR BEST WINTER  

WONDERLAND OUTFIT!  

$5-00 Door Entry 

Senior:  8pmð11pm 

FORMAL ATTIRE 

iPod Shuffle 

 

Bring one or two Friends 

Tickets $10-00 



 Principalôs Report-Term 3 

Welcome back to Term 3.  I hope everyone had a relaxing and pleasant school holiday break.  Term 3 
is always an important part of the school year where a huge amount of teaching and learning takes 
place and great strides are taken in laying a solid basis for the yearôs work. We have a number of 
events and activities for students which are designed to develop and extend a range of skills and ex-
periences.  A feature will be the school camps and student leadership programs.  Included in this will 
be the student leadership camp in China, the Year 10 ski camp, the Year 11 Melbourne camp and the 
Year 9 sailing camp.  Year 10 and 11 students also have the work experience scheduled for the last 
week of this term.  We also have a Youth Summit and a Respectful Relationships program scheduled 
for some students this term.   

Year 9 Leadership Camp  

Our four students involved in the Year 9 Leadership camp ï Jess, Denita, Tegan and Flynn ï have 

just completed their orientation program.  They attended the leadership camp at Gnurad earlier this 

week to meet with other students joining the trip, to learn about all aspects of the forthcoming trip to 

China and to commence a range of leadership activities.  The four depart for 

China on Saturday 12th August.  
 

Five -Year Plan  

In the previous school newsletter I outlined our School Councilôs five-year 
plan for the school environs.  At our monthly meeting yesterday, Council con-
tinued with planning and detailing their vision for the next five years in a 
range of areas, including student voice, parent involvement, teaching and 
learning and programs.  Councillors were involved in a planning process 
where all added ideas to a range of topics then identified the key priorities we 
need to focus on to deliver the vision.  Discussions will continue over the 
coming months as we develop a unique story for the continued progress of 
our College.   
 

Parents; Have Your Say  

Each year we survey parents to get feedback on how well we are doing as a 

school in providing education for our students.  This year the survey will be seeking your perceptions 

on school climate, student engagement and relationships with our parent community.  We use the re-

sults of this confidential survey to help inform and direct future planning and improvement strategies.  

A significant change this year is that the surveys are done online rather than paper-based.  Parents 
will be provided with a log-in which is used to access the survey for our school.  The survey can be 
accessed via desk-top computer, laptop, tablet or mobile.  If you donôt have access to any of these, we 
will make a computer available for you at school.  The survey is scheduled to be competed at your 
convenience between Monday 7th August and Sunday 27th August.  Survey links will be distributed to 
you during 24th-31st July. 

I encourage all parents to take a little time and complete the survey as the information is extremely 
important to us.  It assists teachers and School Council to plan and organise as well as to improve as-
pects of our school.  Students have already completed their survey and provided us with important 
feedback.  I hope you can take a few minutes and help us as well.   

Student Reports  

Student reports were distributed on the last day of term 2.  If you have any queries regarding the infor-
mation contained in the reports, please contact the teacher involved as soon as possible. 
We constantly review the process and effectiveness of our reporting processes.  If you have any com-
ments as to the quality, timing or process of our student reports, please phone, email or drop in and 
tell me over the next few weeks.  
 
 

Coming Up  

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΣ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нсǘƘ WǳƭȅΣ тΦолǇƳΦ 

wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭ wŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ ŦƻǊǳƳ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ CǊƛŘŀȅ нуǘƘ WǳƭȅΦ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊƳŀƭΣ CǊƛŘŀȅ нуǘƘ WǳƭȅΦ 

±/![ ΨƳŀŎƘƛƴŜǊȅ ǇƻƭƛǎƘƛƴƎΩ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊΦ 

LƳƳǳƴƛǎŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ мр-мф ¸ŜŀǊ hƭŘ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нƴŘ !ǳƎǳǎǘΦ 

±/![ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ {ǇŜŜŘ CƛŜƭŘ 5ŀȅǎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ оǊŘ !ǳƎǳǎǘΦ 
 

 

DǊŀŜƳŜ IƻƭƳŜǎ 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 


